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BID BULLETIN

Pursuant to the Invitation to Bid published last 01 October 2016 in Business
Mirror, in PhilGEPS, OP-website and three conspicuous places regarding the project -
Supply and Installation of Thirteen (13) Air-conditioning Units at Assets
Management Offices (AMO) San Rafael St., San Miguel, Manila with Purchase
Request (PR) No. 16-09-1258, please be informed of the following changes resolved
by the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) during the Pre-bid Conference held on 06
October 2016, 1:30 pm, at the OP-BAC Bidding Room, Mezzanine Flr., Mabini Hall
Building, Malacafiang, Manila and noted the recommendation of the End-user as to the
amendments/changes to the Bidding Documents, as follows:

1. add in item no. 1 the following sentence: “The offer for one particular type
of airconditioning unit shall be of similar brand; but does not require that all
three types be of the same brand.”,

2. delete item no. 9 of the Terms of Reference (TOR);

3. to change item no. 3 from the Technical Specifications from “floor mounted
package type airconditioning unit, 5TR, Inverter Type” to “floor mounted
package type airconditioning unit, 3TR, Inverter Type”; and

4. The Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) will be reduced from
Php1,500,000.00 to Php1,100,000.00.

Please be guided accordingly.
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